
Report on the Interactive Session with Shri Ankur Das, IAS, organised by the Department of Political Science 

on 12th August, 2022 

An interactive session with Shri. 

Ankur Das, IAS (2022), was held on 

12th August, 2022 in the college 

auditorium. The session was 

organised by the Department of 

Political Science St. Edmund’s 

College and was attended by the 

faculty of the department as well as 

other departments, students of 

Political Science department as well 

as some students who had 

graduated recently. 

Since many students have 

shown keen interest in pursuing a 

career in Civil Services, it was felt 

that this session would provide an excellent opportunity to not only inspire and motivate students but also 

offer a platform for them to clarify any of their doubts and questions regarding the exam in particular and the 

profession in general. 

Mr. Ankur spoke on the general structure of the examination and added a personal touch to it by 

adding some of his experiences in every phase of the exam, particularly the interview stage. 

The response and feedback were overwhelmingly good. Students participated enthusiastically by asking the 

guest various questions in the Question-and-Answer session. The questions dealt with a range of topics, from 

practical queries on the examination to the life in the Civil Services. 

The session ended with the guest hoping that more youth from the college and the region would 

seriously consider a career in the services and play a positive role in uplifting their communities, region and the 

country as a whole. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


